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This is likewise one of the factors by obtaining the soft documents of this personal matter oe kenzaburo
by online. You might not require more times to spend to go to the books establishment as capably as
search for them. In some cases, you likewise realize not discover the notice personal matter oe
kenzaburo that you are looking for. It will categorically squander the time.
However below, with you visit this web page, it will be so completely simple to get as capably as
download guide personal matter oe kenzaburo
It will not give a positive response many epoch as we explain before. You can do it even though do its
stuff something else at house and even in your workplace. hence easy! So, are you question? Just
exercise just what we give under as without difficulty as review personal matter oe kenzaburo what you
following to read!
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From the Nobel Prize–winning author: “One of the great short novels of the 20th century” (Jonathan
Franzen, The Wall Street Journal). Internationally acclaimed as one of the world’s most influential
writers, Kenzaburō Ōe brings to the fore the post-WWII rage and anxiety of a decorous society in this
“deathly black comedy . . . dripping with nuclear terror” (The Japan Times). Bird is an antisocial
twenty-seven-year-old intellectual hanging on to a failing marriage with whiskey. He dreams of going to
Africa where the sky sprawls with possibilities. Then, as though walloped by a massive invisible fist,
Bird’s Utopian fantasies are shattered when his wife gives birth to what he calls their “monster baby.”
Now, Bird is left with one question: How can he and his wife spend the rest of their lives with this
damaged thing clinging to their backs? As shameful, disgraceful, and unthinkable a desire as it is, Bird
has an answer. Not sealed. Not just yet. Not before Bird flees on a bender of indiscriminate (and
frustratingly impotent) sex, hard liquor, self-delusion, and most terrifying of all—self-discovery.
“[I’d] forgotten just how crazy it is . . . It feels so much like life to me . . . it tells me that Ōe
is onto something correct. People don’t want to deal with reality.” —Jonathan Franzen, The Wall Street
Journal “Very close to a perfect contemporary novel.” —The New York Times “An astonishing novel.”
—Mother Jones
First pub. 1964. Author's most dramatic work, won him the prestigious Shincho Literary Prize. In the
novel the narrator tells how he responds to the birth and problems posed by his handicapped child.
Recipient of the 1994 Nobel prize.

The Nobel Prize–winning “master of the bizarre plunges the reader into a world of tortured imagination”
in this four-novella collection (Library Journal). In this startling quartet of his most provocative
stories, the multiple prize-winning author of A Personal Matter reaffirms his reputation as “a supremely
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gifted writer” (The Washington Post). In The Day He Himself Shall Wipe My Tears Away, a self-absorbed
narrator on his deathbed drifts off to the comforting strains of a cantata as he recalls a blistering
childhood of militarism, sacrifice, humiliation, and revenge—a tale that is questioned by everyone who
knew him. In Prize Stock, winner of the Akutagawa Prize, a black American flier is downed in a Japanese
village during World War II, where the local children see him as some rare find—exotic and forbidden. In
Aghwee the Sky Monster, the floating ghost of a baby inexplicably haunts a young man on the first day of
his first job. And in the title story, a devoted father believes he is the only link between his
mentally challenged son and reality. “[A] remarkable book.” —The Washington Post “Ōe is definitely one
of the Modern Masters.” —Seattlepi.com
Kenzaburo Oe was awarded the Nobel Prize in Literature for creating "an imagined world, where life and
myth condense to form a disconcerting picture of the human predicament today." In Death by Water, his
recurring protagonist and literary alter-ego returns to his hometown village in search of a red suitcase
fabled to hold documents revealing the details of his father’s death during WWII: details that will
serve as the foundation for his new, and final, novel. Since his youth, renowned novelist Kogito Choko
planned to fictionalize his father’s fatal drowning in order to fully process the loss. Stricken with
guilt and regret over his failure to rescue his father, Choko has long been driven to discover why his
father was boating on the river in a torrential storm. Though he remembers overhearing his father and a
group of soldiers discussing an insurgent scheme to stage a suicide attack on Emperor Mikado, Choko
cannot separate his memories from imagination and his family is hesitant to reveal the entire story.
When the contents of the trunk turn out to offer little clarity, Choko abandons the novel in creative
despair. Floundering as an artist, he’s haunted by fear that he may never write his tour de force. But
when he collaborates with an avant-garde theater troupe dramatizing his early novels, Kogito is
revitalized by revisiting his formative work and he finds the will to continue investigating his
father’s demise. Diving into the turbulent depths of legacy and mortality, Death by Water is an
exquisite examination of resurfacing national and personal trauma, and the ways that storytelling can
mend political, social, and familial rifts.
A study of the Hiroshima bombing and its aftermath provides an account of the victims, the efforts of
caregivers, and the struggle to come to terms with the tragedy
Wise and illuminating, Rouse Up O Young Men of the New Age! is a masterpiece from one of the world's
finest writers, Kenzaburo Oe -- winner of the Nobel Prize for Literature. K is a famous writer living in
Tokyo with his wife and three children, one of whom is mentally disabled. K's wife confronts him with
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the information that this child, Eeyore, has been doing disturbing things -- behaving aggressively,
asserting that he's dead, even brandishing a knife at his mother -- and K, given to retreating from
reality into abstraction, looks for answers in his lifelong love of William Blake's poetry. As K
struggles to understand his family and assess his responsibilities within it, he must also reevaluate
himself -- his relationship with his own father, the political stances he has taken, the duty of artists
and writers in society. A remarkable portrait of the inexpressible bond between this father and his
damaged son, Rouse Up O Young Men of the New Age! is the work of an unparalleled writer at his sparkling
best.
Oe introduces Kogito Choko, a writer in his early sixties, as he rekindles a childhood friendship with
his estranged brother-in-law, the renowned filmmaker Goro Hanawa. Goro sends Kogito a trunk of tapes he
has recorded of reflections about their friendship, but as Kogito is listening one night, he hears
something odd. "I'm going to head over to the Other Side now," Goro says, and then Kogito hears a loud
thud. After a moment of silence, Goro's voice continues: "But don't worry, I'm not going to stop
communicating with you." Moments later, Kogito's wife rushes in; Goro has jumped to his death. With
that, Kogito begins a far-ranging search to understand what drove his brother-in-law to suicide. His
quest takes him from the forests of southern Japan to the washed-out streets of Berlin, where Kogito
confronts the ghosts from his own past and that of his lifelong, but departed, friend.
In this title, a group of delinquent boys are abandoned in a remote village during the Korean war and
manage to survive by stealing food and hunting, only to face the possibility of death when the villagers
return.
The first full-length book devoted to Japan's 1994 Nobel Laureate, The Marginal World of Kenzaburo Ôe
introduces the literary universe bursting with the explosive energies of Bakhtinian grotesque realism.
In its center stands the "idiot son," a trickster and soulful healer, unknowingly thrown into the world
of myth-making and history. The diverse voices of Ôe's characters resonate with one another within and
between reinvented texts as the book's analysis flow into the very pores and veins of his masterful
writing.
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